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13/08590
Mr Victor Lampe
General Manager
Hurstville Council
PO Box 205
HURSTVILLE BC NSW 1481

Dear Mr Lampe

I am writing in regard to the Draft Hurstville Local Environmental Plan (Hurstville City
Centre) which has not met the timeframe specified in the Gateway Determination issued
on 23 November 2011.

I have determíned as the delegate of the Minister, in accordance with section 56(7) of
the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act (the Act) 1979, to amend the Gateway
Determination for the planning proposal by granting a 9 month extension to complete
the planning proposai. The revised completion date is by the end of February 2014. The
extension will allow Hurstville Councilto amend the planning proposal in accordance
with the findings of the recently completed Transport Management and Accessibility
Plan.

Please be advised that the remainder of the conditions of the Gateway Determination
continue to apply.

Should you have any queries in regard to this matter, please contact David Pitney,
Team Leader of Sydney Regíon East on 02 9228 6204 or.via email at
david. pitney@planning. nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Daniel Keary
A/Executive Director
Metropolitan Planning
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